
 

 

 

 

British Columbia  
Farm Industry Review Board 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9129 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC  V8W 9B5 
Telephone: 250 356-8945 
Facsimile: 250 356-5131  

Location: 
3rd Floor, 1007 Fort Street 
Victoria BC  V8V 3K5  
Email: firb@gov.bc.ca 
Website: www.firb.gov.bc.ca/ 

 

July 14, 2006 File: 44200-60/SPEC REV 
44200-60/ORDERS 

 
 
DELIVERED BY EMAIL, FAX OR MAIL 
 
 
Ron Charles 
Chair 
British Columbia Turkey Marketing Board 
106 – 19329 Enterprise Way 
Surrey BC  V3S 6J8 
 
Dear Mr. Charles: 
 
REVIEW OF SPECIALTY PRODUCTION AND NEW ENTRANT PROGRAMS – 
IMPROVING ACCESS TO THE SUPPLY MANAGEMENT SYSTEM 
 
The British Columbia Farm Industry Review Board (FIRB) has received the request of the 
British Columbia Turkey Marketing Board (Turkey Board) to defer implementation of the 
amendments to the General Order and Regulations until July 31, 2006, to allow staff sufficient 
time to design the necessary administrative tools to support new rules and procedures. 
 
FIRB considered this request in a meeting held July 13, 2006 and I have been asked to inform 
you that the Turkey Board is granted an extension to July 31, 2006, to implement the directions 
of FIRB concerning the General Order and Regulations as provided in the letters of 
June 27, 2006 and June 30, 2006. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Jim Collins 
General Manager 


